

Katherine King Mus. B.

Pupil of Francesco Daddi of Chicago Opera and Ravinia Opera Co.

Announces the opening of

VOCAL STUDIO 859 Elm St., Winnetka

Voice placement, correct breathing and pure tone production by the Italian Bel Canto method.

> JOHN BORINO STUDIO

859 ELM STREET

PHONE WINNETKA 1325

Nursery School Auxiliary Plans for Benefit Bridge

The last regular meeting of the Mary Crane Nursery School auxiliary was held at the home of the chairman, is located at Hull House.

with Mrs. Harry G. Phillips, 1615 she said, but it was soon found that plans will be announced for a benefit the persons, but made them confirmed bridge which this group is planning to paupers. So, instead of just giving, give soon, the proceeds to be a contribution for needed equipment at the persons to help themselves. Nursery school.

GLEE CLUB TO BROADCAST

The Glee club of the Mallinckrodt High school will broadcast a vocal program over the radio in the near future under the direction of Prof. Otto Singenberger, who directed the singing in the twenty-eighth International Eucharistic congress held in Chicago two years ago.

Mrs. Samuel James of Chicago is entertaining eighteen guests at luncheon at Shawnee Country club March

High School Girls Hear of Technique in Social Service

Mrs. James Fentress spoke to the Mrs. George M. Groves, of Evanston, senior girls of New Trier High school Monday, March 5. On Monday, March Friday, March 9, on "The Need for 12, a group from the auxiliary visited Social Workers." The beginning of the Mary Crane Nursery school, which social welfare came because of thought for others, consideration, and Next Monday the auxiliary will meet the giving to those who needed help, Ridge avenue, Evanston, at which time such generous aid usually did not help the method changed to helping the

> Today social welfare workers study the case. They are given a technical education in the training for social workers-poverty, its causes, what will help it, non-employment, and vagabonds. This is a great change in the tactics of the social worker. To qualify for such a job a belief in the job is necessary. The worker must see the problem, study it, and seek for the remedy. Faith in the given problem is a great asset in applying

the remedy.

Another very important and necessary thing for the social worker is to learn to think of and see her problem objectively, and not allow her emotions to put herself in the place of one of the persons she is trying to help. She is not to make confirmed paupers or idlers of her people, but educate them to higher surroundings. Mrs. Fentress concluded her most interesting and beneficial talk by saying that even if none of those in her audience became social workers, and hoped that at least they would have the right attitude toward social work.

Architects to Hear About World's Fair Architecture

The Evanston-North Shore Association of Architects will meet at dinner Monday evening, March 19, at 6:45 o'clock at the North Shore hotel at which time Dr. Allen D. Albert will address the group on the subject: "Architecture of recent World Fairs with special reference to the proposed Chicago Fair of 1933."

Following the meeting the members and their guests will attend the opening reception of the First Annual Exhibition of the Evanston-North Shore Association of Architects to be held at the Homestead, 1629 Hinman ave-

nue, Evanston.

Dance Club Announces Final Hop of the Current Season

The North Shore Dancing club announces its last dance of the season, to take place Saturday evening, March 17. The announcements bear the legend:

The Top o' the Marnin' to ye! The North Shore Dancing club is after havin' its Last Shindig of the Season Saturday, March Seventeenth, At Seven-thirty o'clock The Winnetka Woman's club.

SUPT. CLERK RETURNS

Frederick E. Clerk, superintendent of New Trier High school, returned on Thursday of last week from a two weeks' trip in the east, during the course of which he attended and spoke at a superintendents' conference at Boston, Mass.. and visited several universities.

Rabbi Gerson B. Levi spoke to members of the North Shore Congregation Israel Friday, March 16, on "Can Character Be Taught?" The services, which were held in the new temple at Lincoln and Vernon avenues, Glencoe, attracted a large audience.

The Acacia fraternity is holding a dinner and dance at Shawnee Country club Saturday evening, March 31.

Washington Laundry-washing Saves Money

WE have a variety of laundry services, and each one offers a superior quality of work at prices considerably less than homewashing costs.

One of our services is called Damp Wash service which returns clothes damp for ironingexactly what home-washing gives you.

Counting laundress hire, meals, carfare, soap, powders, bluing, starch, gas, water, repairs and depreciation on equipment, interest on investment, etc., this laundry service averages about half the cost of home-washing.

This substantial difference in cost daily results in many new customers, some of whom formerly imagined they could not possibly afford our service.

May we suggest that you make a comparison between the cost of our services and the costs of home-washing. We are confident that you will discover that it is possible to obtain from us a better quality of laundry work for less.



This is the Washington Laundry Man -you've seen him in your neighborhood. Call him in. He will be glad to explain our services — and help you decide which one is best suited to your needs.

Washington Laundry

700-704 Washington Street EVANSTON. ILL Phone Wilmette 145

Established - Forty - Years